
Community Notice #2 
 Ellenvale Run Channel Rehabilitation – Phase 5 

 

August 4, 2021 

Project Overview 
Stormwater flows through Ellenvale Run from Lemont Lake to Morris Lake. Phase 5 of this rehabilitation 
project focuses on replacing the retaining walls along the portion of Ellenvale Run between the Belle 
Vista Drive/Waltdale Drive intersection and Wanda Lane and continuing between Belle Vista Drive and 
Wanda Lane. 

Upcoming Work 
Over the coming weeks, work will continue in and around the channel. This work will involve the 
installation of a temporary dam and a pump to divert stormwater flows around the work area. Crews 
will also be preparing for and pouring concrete, placing solid concrete sections of channel liner, sealing 
the channel liner section connections, breaking rock and backfilling excavations in the area as needed. 
 

Project Contacts 
Peter Maynard, P.Eng 
Project Engineer 
Halifax Water 
902-478-7350 
peterma@halifaxwater.ca 

Bryan Naugle 
President,  
Brycon Construction Limited 
902-880-2500 
bryan@bryconconstruction.com 

Halifax Water 
Customer Care Centre 
Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM 
902-420-9287 
customercare@halifaxwater.ca 

 
Learn more: halifaxwater.ca/project/ellenvale-run-rehabilitation-project-phase-5 
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